
Hello! 
 
This is my second year at Gate City and I am so excited to 
embark on another year of fun, learning, community and 
caring about one another.  Our classroom is a family who 
cares about each other and treats one another with respect 
and kindness so we all feel like we belong and are accepted 
and loved.  We each have a special place and role in our 
classroom community.  
 
My home hasn’t changed very much since last year.  I still 
have a small zoo - 4 cats, a dog, 2 snakes, a bunny and cute 
little fish.  Mr. Simoneau is always very supportive and helps 
myself, our classroom and the school.  Our 4 children are 
grown now but never let us forget how much they love us.  
We are all very excited that I’ll be starting another year 
doing something I dearly love - teaching - at a place I love 
working.   
 
Love,  Mrs. Simoneau  


